
Dear Bradley: 
 
In response to your request, the We Energies Foundation is happy to inform you of the following 
contribution: 
 
Program/Project: City of Waukesha Fire Department  
Amount: $3,000.00 
 
We are making this contribution because we believe that together, we can create a brighter future for 
the communities we serve. The check will be mailed to you shortly. 
 
Any recognition for this contribution should state: 
 
We Energies Foundation 
 
The use of our name and/or logo in promotional materials must be approved by our Corporate 
Communications department. Please contact Trisha Bournelis (trisha.bournelis@we-energies.com or 
414-221-2864) or Jennifer Nygaard (jennifer.nygaard@we-energies.com or 414-221-4717) for our logo 
and approval.  
 
If your organization offers social media recognition, you may tag us on Facebook @WeEnergies and on 
Twitter @We_Energies. 
 
Please contact me should you have any questions regarding this contribution. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Maynard 
Foundation Administrator 
We Energies Foundation 
office: 414-221-2107 
 
We Energies Foundation annual report: http://www.we-energies.com/foundation/we-energies-
foundation-annualreport2016.pdf  
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